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World Book Day 
World Book Day will take place on the 7th of 

March for us in nursery.  On that day we are 

asking that your child comes into school 

dressed in their favourite nursery rhyme 

characters.  World book day is officially the 

week before but we would like everyone to be 

part of the celebrations. 

 

Giraffe Group Cake Stall 
On the 21st of March our Giraffe 

group will be bringing in cakes to sell 

for ourForest School project.  Don’t 

forget to bring your pennies that 

day. 
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Great North Run 
Nicola Reed, our Pastoral Care Co-ordinator 

based at Clervaux Nursery, is in training for the 

Great North Run.  She is raising money to help 

us set up our own on site Forest School.  We are 

looking for ideas to help her fundraise.  The 

first thing we are doing is running a diary date 

completion.  Simply select a date in the diary, on 

Mrs Howard’s desk, pay a pound and be in with a 

chance to win £80.  When the diary is full we 

will select a date at random and the winner will 

receive the cash prize.  Only 2 parents have 

bought a date so far so there are lots and lots 

left. 

 
. 

 

 

Easter Holiday 
 

We break up on the 29th of March and return 

to school on the 16th of April. 

 
 

Sickness 
Can we please remind you that if you child 

has sickness or diarrhea they must stay off 

for 48hours.  We appreciate your support in 

this as it prevents bugs being passed on to 

other children and staff. 
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Have an amazing March 

 
     

Thank you 
A huge thank you to all 

parents who have put money 

into Winnie the Pooh this 

year.  It has enabled us to 

celebrate Chinese New Year 

with noodles, make play dough, 

biscuits, scones and much 

much more. 

 
 

Forest school Meeting 
On the 26th of March at 3.45pm we are holding a 

meeting for all main nursery parents looking at Forest 

school.  You will be given all of the information you 

need to ensure you have a full understanding around 

what it is and how it is run.  Please come along and find 

out more! 

 
 
 

 

Parent Chats 
A reminder to sign up for your child’s parent / 

carer chats.  The sign up sheets are in the 

conservatory / Lodge.  Remember our staff are 

always available to discuss any concerns you may 

have about your child.  

 

Contact Details 

If you have a new telephone number or any 

additional emergency contact details could 

you please let Mrs Howard know?  Also if 

your child has any additional allergies etc 

we will need to know in order to update 

your child’s profile form. 


